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One Night a Week Business Administration Program 

Accepting Students  
 

LIMA, Ohio – The One Night a Week Business Administration and Human Resource 

programs at Rhodes State College is accepting students.  These programs provides working 

adults the opportunity to gain an associate degree in less than 24 months while attending classes 

only one night a week.  The first class begins January 9, 2013, and will be held on Wednesday 

evenings.   

 

The One Night a Week Program allows working adult students to stay on the leading 

edge of the job market and helps them complete a Business Administration Associates degree or 

Human Resource Associates degree beneficial to career advancement. Both degrees build 

students’ skills to become more effective employees, supervisors, managers and leaders. 

Working adult students pursuing the Business Administration degree develop competencies in 

management, marketing, interpersonal relations and team building, financial management, 

information systems, and other areas.  

 

Students begin the One Night a Week Program with a group or cohort of peers and 

graduate in less than 24 months. Classes meet only one night a week for a four-hour session 

making it easier for working adults to balance school, work and family responsibilities. The 

course sequence flows seamlessly and often focuses on one course at a time. This degree option 

has special admissions criteria. 

 

An information session is scheduled for September 26 and October 24 at 6:00pm for 

those wanting to learn more about this adult-centered program.   Persons interested in 

learning more about the program, should attend the information session or call 419-995-8010.  

Classes begin Wednesday January 9, 2013 and applications are currently being accepted.   
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